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Editor-in-chief's voice

Editorial board consulting editors, 
section editors – verification

Dear Friends and Colleagues,
Dear Readers,
 
A scientific journal cannot exist without the active involvement  
of competent scientific collaborators, acting as editors and review-
ers. All editors, however, are active physicians, burdened with 
their own scientific and education endeavors. Therefore, the scope 
of duties of members of the CEJU editorial team (Consulting Edi-
tors and Editorial Board) was so determined as not to excessively 
burden these individuals and allow them to remain fully involved 
in their personal work. 

The situation is different, however, in the case of Section Editors. 
Members of the Section Editors are in fact CEJU editors in a much 
broader sense. Their duties and responsibilities are much larger, 
covering, among others, managing articles submitted to CEJU from 
the moment of submission until the final qualification. For these 
reasons, people who are particularly creative and interested in 
contributing to the journal are chosen to be Section Editors.

It is important to us to cooperate with dynamic individuals, 
because only this form of collaboration is reasonable and fair. 
That is why the journal’s editorial office periodically verifies the 
involvement and commitment of our editors. The results of this 
verification are changes in the composition of the Editorial Board, 
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Consulting Editors and Section Editors. The changes we made this 
year were carried out on the basis of the analysis of activity during 
the last three years.

We would like to thank the selfless efforts of all of our editorial 
members in the creation and development of CEJU. We kindly 
invite new, creative individuals who wish to realize their ideas  
and concepts, to which we are always open.


